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Rorschach





Exhibition “Fibonacci, Licht & Farbe
8. Mai bis 9. Juni 2018  
Stadtbibliothek Paderborn 

 
Exhibition “Hören und Sehen”

14. September bis 30. September 2018
Raum für Kunst Paderborn

 
announcement 2019
“Rorschach 3D” 

Soeki Art Galerie Paderborn

announcement 2020
“Seeing and Smelling”

For More than 20 years I have been 
working in the printing industry as a 
graphic designer and operator in the 
department for the prepress of cata-
logs and other print Media. In late 
2017 i decided to start working in-
dependently as an artist for visual 
arts. First Exibitions took place in 
Paderborn 2018.

Moving near Hamburg in late 2018 i 
build up my own studio and gallery in 
Wischhafen. The intention of my work 
is to be versatile illustrated by my 
past exhibition “Hearing and Seeing”, 
a combination of visual Art und Pop 
Music. 

In 2019 i will present the series of 
work “Rorschach 3D” and in 2020 a com-
bination of paintings and Smelling.

You can find an overview of my work at

www.atelier-Paderborn.de



Rorschach
anouncement 2019



 The Rorschach test is a psychological 
test in which subjects’ perceptions 
of inkblots are recorded and then ana-
lyzed using psychological interpreta-
tion, complex algorithms, or both.

 Some psychologists use this test to 
examine a person’s personality charac-
teristics and emotional functioning. 
It has been employed to detect un-
derlying thought disorder, especially 
in cases where patients are reluctant 
to describe their thinking processes 
openly. 

 The test is named after its creator, 
Swiss psychologist Hermann Rorschach. 
In the 1960s, the Rorschach was the 
most widely used projective test.

 I have the ambition to create a array 
of interpretation for the observer. 
Associating freely by observing the 
art, the individual may find depths of 
meaning unique to himself.

 In addaition the viewing angle and 
the distance have effect on the ap-
pearance.

 The Observer shell be a part of the 
pictures. his personality and emotion-
al functioning may effect the work by 
making it unique. 

parts of the pictures are revised by 
the artist to highlight diffrent Ob-
jects wich may appear.

 





“glacier” spray paint on crepe 25x25





“Waves” spray paint on crepe 25x25





“4 Elements” spray paint on crepe 13x13





“R3D 1” spray paint on crepe 25x25





“R3D 2” spray paint on crepe 25x25





“R3D 3” spray paint on crepe 25x25





“R3D 4” spray paint on crepe 25x25





“Colibri” spray paint on crepe 20x25





“Dove” spray paint on crepe 20x20





“Eagle” spray paint on crepe 20x25





“Imagine” spray paint on Crepe 100x50



Smell & See
anouncement 2020



“Winter 1” spray paint on canvas 100x100





“Winternight” spray paint, salt and sugar on canvas 80x80





“atlantis” spray paint, gold leaf chalk on cardboard 200x140





“Xmas” spray paint, gold leaf on canvas 80x80





“autumn 1” spray paint, gold leaf on canvas 80x80





“Moonshine” spray paint on cardboard 200x120


